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Mosquitoes in the Town of Easton Test positive for West Nile Virus.
Holbrook has not had any WNV positive human cases or mosquitos so far this season.

July 14, 2022 - The Massachusetts Department of Public Health (MDPH) announced yesterday that West Nile virus (WNV) has been detected in mosquitoes collected from the Town of Easton.  No mosquitos with WNV have been found in Holbrook. WNV is most commonly transmitted to humans by the bite of a mosquito infected with the virus.  While WNV can infect people of all ages, people over the age of fifty (50) are at higher risk for severe infection.

The virus is transmitted to humans by the bite of an infected Culex mosquito. Symptoms of WNV include fever, headaches, body aches, vomiting, diarrhea and rash. Most people recover completely, but fatigue and weakness may last for weeks or months.  

Avoid Mosquito bites by following these simple steps;
· Eliminate stagnant water around your home by draining or removing items that hold rain water.
· Keep doors and windows closed or at least have tightly fitting screens around your doors and windows so the mosquitoes do not come into your home.  
· Know that mosquitoes are most actively biting at dusk and at dawn.  
· Wear clothing that can help prevent mosquito bites at dusk and at dawn, (wear long-sleeve shirts and long pants, hat and socks when outdoors to keep mosquitoes away from your skin).
· Apply insect repellent when you go outdoors. 
   
For more information visit    https://www.mass.gov/service-details/west-nile-virus-wnv                                   or contact Abbey Myers, Health Agent, at 781-767-3030 or at amyers@holbrookmassachusetts.us 
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